Rebekah Msuya-Collison

From: Sarah MacArthur <smacarthur@dietricheng.com>

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 12:45 PM

To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison

Cc: hayterag@hay.net; ccook@hay.net; Sandy Becker

Subject: Carroll Municipal Drain 2018 - Change of Contractor Information, Our Ref # 1369
Attachments: 1369 Carroll Drain - Change of Contractor Information - 2018 10 19.pdf

Hi Rebekah,

Please find attached
1. E-mail from Mike Veri
2. Letter from Richard Eisert
3. E-mail from A.G. Hayter Contracting Ltd.
4. Copy of the contract from A.G. Hayter Contracting Ltd.

The contract for the above noted drainage project was awarded to Parker & Parker Ltd. for $84,425.00 + HST. Parker &
Parker Ltd. tendered to complete this drain in 2019.

The landowners who petitioned to have this drain constructed would prefer construction to be done in 2018 since their
farms where planted in wheat last year and there are no crops to destroy if the drain was constructed in 2018.

Parker & Parker Ltd. are willing to withdraw their tender and have the Municipality of South Huron award the contract
for the construction of the Carroll Municipal Drain 2018 to the next lowest bid for this project which is A.G. Hayter
Contracting Ltd. who have agreed if awarded this drainage project would construct the Carroll Drain this year.

| would recommend the Municipality of South Huron award the contact to A.G. Hayter Contracting Ltd. for a total
amount of $89,420.00 +HST and have the Mayor and Clerk sign the Form of Tender and Agreement.

The Municipality of South Huron has a certified cheque from A.G. Hayter Contracting Ltd. for $9,000.00 as tender
security for this project.

| would recommend the Municipality of South Huron terminate the contract of Parker & Parker Ltd. for the construction
of the Carroll Municipal Drain 2018 and return the contractors tender cheque.

Yours truly,

From the Desk of,

William Dietrich, P.Eng.
Dietrich Engineering Limited
Sarah MacArthur

Dietrich Engineering Limited

10 Alpine Court, Kitchener ON, N2E 2M7
T: (519) 880-2708
F: (519) 880-2709



